
 

 
 
Friday, November 21, 2019  
 
In response to escalation steps announcement: 
 

NHS GREATER GLASGOW AND CLYDE STATEMENT 
  
“We welcome the additional support offered and are committed to working closely with the 
Scottish Government to implement any recommended additional changes and 
enhancements across infection control and associated engagement.” 
 
  
ENDS 
 
For further information either telephone 0141 201 4429 or email 
press.office@ggc.scot.nhs.uk  
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